
Mrs. Prestwood’s Ponderings
April 29, 2024

Math

Last week, we explored the
concept of subtraction and

how it is the inverse operation
of addition. The kids seemed
to pick up on it really well.
This week, we will finish our
primer book as we specifically
subtract 1 from each number
1-10. We will practice this

before moving on to
reviewing concepts for the

end of the year.

Praise the Lord, and let
all that is within me,
bless His holy name!

Please consider contributing to
our “All-In” Campaign. The first
class to reach "all in" will receive a

popsicle recess!

EVERY class that reaches "all in"
will receive a free dress day of

their choosing.
Our class has 13 squares to fill -

help us fill ALL the squares!
Our next goal is $75,000.

Phonics and
Literature

Last week, we learned our last letter
that can stand by itself - z. We had a
Fun Food Friday that we won’t forget!

Thank you to all the parents that
made it a memorable day! This week,
we will learn about a digraph we have

learned before - the letters “th”
together. We have learned “th” in
words like “that” and “feather”. This
week, we will learn words with the
unvoiced “th”, such as thumb and
think. We will review all of our red
words this week. Show and Tell is
once again free choice, and it is still

on Tuesday and Thursday.

Kindergarten Promotion

Thursday, May 16th

Please help your scholar
memorize weekly to keep

within their hearts.

“The commandments…are
summed up in this one rule:

‘Love your neighbor as
yourself.’” Romans 13:9

History
Last week, we learned about
Thomas Jefferson, Teddy

Roosevelt, and Abraham Lincoln.
This week, we begin learning
about American symbols as we
discover the bald eagle, the

American flag, and the Lincoln
Memorial. We will also continue
reading the Story of the World
about Alexander the Great and
the People of the Americas.

Important Reminders!

Every Wednesday at 9:45 -
Chapel. All are welcome!

OSL Summer Camp is just around the
corner. Call the office to register your

child for all the exciting things
happening this summer!

Remember to re-enroll your scholar
for 2024-25.

Current students need to re-enroll f

Religious Studies
Last week, we learned that Jesus

died for everyone, Jews and
Gentiles alike, and that nobody is
considered unclean. We also heard
about Peter’s escape from prison.
This week, we will hear more about

Paul and those he taught, like
Timothy. Others heard the Good
News of Jesus, such as Lydia, a
business woman. The Good News
of Jesus’s love is always good to

spread!

Look Ahead

Every Wednesday - F.A.S.T.
meal and Bible classes -

5:30/6:30

Sunday, May 5 - Mr. Kemnitz’s
Retirement Celebration

Thursday, May 16 -
Kindergarten Promotion




